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Following an earlier deferral the Planning Sub-Committee resolved to approve the 

application to redevelop the Hornsey Reuse and Recycling Centre subject to 

direction of the Mayor, conditions and s106 legal agreement. On the 12th of February 

the Mayor of London stated that he will allow Haringey to determine the case itself 

and does not wish to direct refusal or to take over the application.  

 

Signing of the s106 agreement is outstanding and the decision will not be issued 

until it is signed. Following issue of the permission, a number of conditions will need 

to be discharged before demolition, before construction and before occupation of the 

development.  

 


